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OTF Grant Allows for Cochenour Arena to Increase Efficiencies 

and Extend Ice Season 

 

October 1, 2022 – Through the Ontario Trillium Fund (OTF) Community Building Fund, 
the Municipality received a grant to replace a 27-year old condenser that was well beyond 
its useful life. 
 
This much needed funding has allowed the Municipality to improve much needed 
efficiencies of the arena and extend the annual ice season, thereby maximizing 
participation rates. 
 
“Our local Arena is a valuable recreation and sport facility in our Municipality.  This funding 
will allow residents and visitors of all ages to continue to engage in these recreation and 
sport activities” stated Mayor Fred Mota. 
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